
 
 

  

 

 

 

MITI Application for Operation during the MCO3 

(15th – 28th Apr 2020) 
 

In light with the [Ministry of International Trade and Industry - MITI] 
announcement of additional sectors may operate during the MCO3 (15th – 28th 
Apr 2020), Amada Malaysia has submitted the application on 14th Apr 2020 
under the [Machinery & Equipment Industry] sector. 

 

The submission is NOT an approval and MITI may take up to five (5) days to 
assess our application. 

 

Until we receive the notification of status from the authority, Amada Malaysia 
offices continue its temporary closure. Nevertheless, our team still support 
service on-site for customers with MITI operation permit while adhering to the 
government's instructions. 

 

At the same time, Amada Malaysia communication channel remains available 
and our employees are always standby to maintain the company operation to 
the best of our ability. 

  

We will keep update of our situation from time to time and the Management 
wish everyone and your family keep safe and stay well always. 

 

Best regards, 

The Management of Amada Malaysia 

AMADA (MALAYSIA) SDN BHD 
Company No.: 199601006661  
No.20, Jalan Pendaftar U1/54, Temasya Industrial Park, 
Section U1, Glenmarie, 40150 Shah Alam,  
Selangor Darul Ehsan, Malaysia. 
Tel: 03-5569 6233 Fax: 03-5569 6211  
Website: www.amada.co.jp/asean/aap/ 

Penang Branch: No.2978-02, 2nd Floor, Chai Leng Complex, Jalan Baru, Seberang Prai, 13700 Butterworth, Penang. Tel: 04-398 2563 Fax: 04-398 2561 
Johor Bahru Branch: No.1, Jalan Kempas Utama 3/4, Taman Kempas Utama, 81200 Johor Bahru, Johor. Tel: 07-559 0681 Fax: 07-559 0685 


